
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Congratulations! Your child has been personally invited to participate in an international travel opportunity 
to the Netherlands, France and England in March of 2019! 
 

Follow in the footsteps of the brave Canadian soldiers who fought on the beaches of Normandy and 
through the trenches at Vimy. Begin the tour by strolling along the streets and canals of Amsterdam, a 
city once occupied by German forces and liberated by Canada. 
 
As our world becomes increasingly interconnected, it is critical for our students to become more culturally 
aware, explore new ideas and grow their potential. I believe that when students are able to see the culture 
come to life outside of the classroom, they develop a new and valuable perspective of the world. 
 
Look to the Progressive Academy website for more information on price, accommodations and more. 
There is limited space on this trip and enrollment will open on Monday, March 12. Early registration will be 
granted a discounted price, but you must act quickly! This offer ends on Monday, March 19th, only one 
week after enrollment opens.   
 
You may also send me an email for any questions you may have in order to learn more about this 
incredible experience!  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Lisa Kaiser 
lisa@progressiveacademy.ca 

 
 


